
We solicit your prayer and financial support during 2014 
for these Ministry Projects 

 
 
 

Pastoral Support in Cameroon 

Many Pastors of the Cameroon Baptist Convention (CBC) serve their 
congregations for little or no compensation. For We Care provides 
financial support for some needy Pastors. Ron Klettke is in charge of 

approving the distribution of funds to Pastors who have been recommended for 
support by CBC. 
 

Scholarships for Seminary Students in Cameroon 

For We Care has been able to support a few needy Seminary 
Students with tuitions and cost of living support. At present we are 
helping five Students. Ron Klettke is in charge of approving the 

distribution of funds to Students who have been recommended for support by 
CBC. 

  

Scholarships & Bursaries – The Mind & Body Fund in Canada 

This fund enables us to provide scholarships and bursaries to support 
people to obtain professional help in these areas: Identified 
Disabilities - this includes individuals with special needs such as 

Down syndrome, Autism Spectrum Disorders, Attention-Deficit /Hyperactivity 
Disorders,  Learning Disabilities and general intellectual/developmental delays. 
Mental Health Concerns - these are primarily linked to depression, anxiety 
disorders, and addictions. Life Issues - this includes marriage, separation, 
divorce, loss/grief, parenting, career exploration or change, stress management, 
and physical wellness. In Calgary we have been able to support clients of the 
Eckert Psychology & Education Centre.  
 

Facility Building – Mutengene Hospital, Maternity Wing in Cameroon 

This facility has been a Work-In-Progress for some time. It consists of 
four floors (Ground plus three stories on top of it). Some of the floors 
are already operational; however, the top floor still needs completion 

and all other floors plus the ramp have a few items left that need to be done. We 
encourage everyone to pitch in financially so that this project can become fully 
operational. 

 
Facility Building – Mbingo Hospital Student Hostel/Residence in Cameroon 

Dr. Dennis Palmer writes: “God is doing amazing things at Mbingo 
Baptist Hospital.  The hospital has a long tradition of serving the 
people of Cameroon, especially the poor and those with Hanson’s 

Disease.  Mbingo now functions as a referral hospital. [i.e.] Daily we receive 
patients with very complicated medical problems who seek care at Mbingo 
because of the high quality, compassionate care and the lower cost compared to 
that available in the cities.  With the clinical staff we now have, we are able to 
provide some of the best clinical care in Cameroon for our patients. Mbingo has 
also developed into a teaching hospital.   We are [also] beginning to move toward 

http://www.eckertcentre.com/


undergraduate medical education in conjunction with the Cameroon Christian 
University Medical Faculty. This means that medical students will come here for 
their core clinical rotations.  It will give us a role in ensuring that the students are 
well grounded in their basic clinical skills in a Christian environment before 
graduating.  We expect to recruit our residents from this pool … so it will help us 
with our post-graduate training as well.  In order to do this, we [with your help, 
have started to] construct a student hostel where the medical students will stay 
while on their rotations.” More funding will be appreciated. 
 

Facility Building – CVM Rehab Centre in Brazil 

This project is on hold at the moment. The CVM leadership is 
currently attempting to restructure and obtain operational funding to 
meet all of the new requirements imposed upon them by the Brazilian 

federal and local government. Alternatively, they may try to sell this facility and 
deploy the proceeds in other ministries. 
 
 

Facility Maintenance – HESCO, a part of CBC’s Central Pharmacy in Cameroon 

The HESCO (Health Services Complex) Water has nationwide impact. 
It was initially started to meet the needs of babies and families 
infected with HIV & AIDS; however, the quality of the HESCO Water 

and the portability of its bottle size have made it widely demanded by the public. 
Our Jeff Brown Team visited the Central Pharmacy in October of 2012 with the 
primary objective to document and analyze the various operations of this facility, 
and in particular, to understand and assist with the HESCO bottled water 
production.  Since then, funding has been provided to assist with the spare parts 
program. One or more members of the Jeff Brown Team will be travelling to 
Cameroon in the spring of 2014 to carry out another inspection and to make 
plans for HESCO’s future and to assure sustainable operations.  

 
Orphanage – Alive Ministries / Nyamisieka Home Based Child Care Organisation in 
Kenya 

This project is currently under review by our Mark Hawkins to 
determine the extend of the support required and whether adequate 

“on the ground” supervisory services can be implemented. We will provide you 
with updated information as soon as we have carried out the “due diligence” 
process. 
 
If you feel led to make a donation to any of these projects or to “where most 
needed” and still obtain a 2013 Income Tax Receipt, please date your cheque 
with a December date and ask the Post Office Clerk to hand-stamp the envelope 
with a December date.  
 
We wish you a Blessed New Year. 
 


